
Glen Anderson 
 

LOCAL PEOPLE STRONGLY URGE YOU TO PROTECT OUR ENVIRONMENT!!!!! 

MANY, MANY people are OUTRAGED that local governments keep failing to take necessary
actions!!!!!! 

I implore Ecology to revise the Port of Olympia's clean up plan, -1-Amendment to the 2008 Agreed
Order-1- in these ways: 

1. Dredging should be focused on the hot spots with the highest level of contamination. It is not an
acceptable clean up plan for the Port to only dredge the navigational areas in Budd Inlet. 

2. Since continuing surface dioxin contamination in Budd Inlet indicates it is likely from the
Cascade Pole dredged material, multiple sampling should be taken using DNAPL protocols
established by the Environmental Protection Act. 


